
 
 

Help with this leaflet:  
                                                                          
 If you would like this information in 
another language, large print or audio 
format, please ask the department to 

contact Patient Information: 01223 
216032 or patient.information@addenbrookes.nhs.uk

 
 
 

 
We are currently working towards a smoke-free 
site. Smoking is only permitted in the designated 
smoking areas.  

 
For advice and support in quitting, contact your GP or the 
free NHS Stop Smoking helpline on 0800 169 0 169 
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You are being given this leaflet because you have 
attended the Emergency Department with a 
condition called supra-ventricular tachycardia.  

 

This is a condition where your heart begins to go 
very fast. This is usually caused by an extra piece of 
electrical tissue in your heart that you have had 
since birth.  
 
When this happens, you might feel 

• light headed,  
• have a pain in your chest   
• be short of breath.  

 
This does not mean that you have had a heart attack 
or that you have angina.  

 
You may have attacks like this again. If this happens 
and the attack lasts more than 20 minutes or you 
feel unwell, you should return to the Emergency 
Department. You should cut down on caffeine drinks 
as these can start an attack.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The doctor who saw you may have arranged for you to 
see a heart specialist as an outpatient. If you do not 
receive an appointment within eight weeks you should 
contact your General Practitioner.  
 

Future treatment 

There are a number of treatments that can be offered 
to you to stop these attacks happening again. The 
treatment that you are offered will depend on the type 
of SVT that you have and your personal preference. 

Medication: It may be possible to control the attacks 
by taking medication.  

Catheter ablation treatment This may be an option 
for some types of SVT. A small wire is passed via a 
large vein in the top of your leg into your heart. The tip 
of the catheter can destroy a tiny section of heart tissue 
that causes the abnormal electrical impulses. It can be 
very successful, and after the procedure you will not 
need to take medication to prevent SVT. 

Do nothing; If you have attacks rarely and they do not 
seem to cause any problems, it may be appropriate to 
do nothing. 
 
Please telephone the Emergency Department on 
(01223 217118) should you have any worries or 
concerns following discharge from hospital. 
 
 
 


